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SCSP  

Roadshow 

2024 
Following on from the SCSP Summer Summit in June 2024, we are now holding a

number of roadshows starting in July through to October 2024. The roadshows will
give key messages around the national picture of safeguarding for children and young
people, and how we are responding to this in Sandwell. This includes the new national

safeguarding arrangements and information about our approach to family help.
We will also introduce the SCSP STaR Practice Model and the New Integrated Front

Door arrangements.
These are important changes and we want as many of our partners in Sandwell to
come along to one of the Roadshows to hear about what is happening and the role

they play. 
The roadshows will cover the following topics;

Tuesday 16th July 2024
10.30-12.30
Virtual session via Microsoft Teams 

An overview of the national landscape of Safeguarding
children

Sandwell’s  response and approach to Family Help

Learn about the Partnership STaR Practice Model which
applicable for all agencies, and how this consistent

approach supports sustainable change for children and
families

How we are strengthening the Integrated Front Door
arrangements with a focus on parental engagement and

consent 
There will be opportunities for questions and feedback at the end of the session 

Tuesday 10th September 2024
10.30-12.30
Venue TBC

Thursday 19th July2024
10.30-12.30
Venue TBC

Tuesday 8th October 2024
10.30-12.30
Venue TBC
Thursday 17th October 2024
10.30-12.30
Venue TBC 

Thursday 19th September 2024 (new)
10.30-12.30
Venue TBC
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